
 

 

July 6, 2023 
 
Mr. Kyle Murray 
Director of Land Management 
Chaney Enterprise, LP 
2410 Evergreen Road Suite 201 
Gambrills, MD  21054 

 
Dear Mr. Murray: 
 

The Department has received your completed Request for Coverage form and fee for an 
Air Quality General Permit to Construct for a Concrete Batch Plant at the following location: 

 
 Source Name:  Forestville RMC Facility 
 Street Address: 3709 Forestville Road 
    District Heights, MD 20747 
 Equipment:  One (1) Concrete Batch Plant 
 I.D. No.:  033-0912-6-1659 
 AI No.:  28374 
 

The permit is effective as stated in the General Permit. The cancelled check or other 
receipt, a copy of the Request for Coverage, the permit conditions from the application package, 
this letter, and any other supporting documents should be retained on site. 

 
In the event that you have misplaced the permit conditions from the application package, 

they can be downloaded from the Departments web page: 
   

https://mde.maryland.gov/programs/Permits/AirManagementPermits/Pages/AirQualityGeneralPermit.aspx 
 

The blue bordered pages within the application package are the permit conditions 
applicable to you. 
 

If you have any questions, please contact Nischal Subedi at nischal.subedi@maryland.gov 
or (410) 537-3372. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

Suna Yi Sariscak, Manager 
Air Quality Permits Program 
Air and Radiation Administration 
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